
December 2018 PR 

PR did a presentation for the Veterans Court Mentors 11/20/18. Keith, Earnest, Kelsey and 
Bob V present. Went very well.  

Dec. 8th phoneline orientation/re-orientation 3-5 jimmies place (No charge).  

- Check from area for pizza. $40 

Received $254 from the Walk your Talk soup bowl fundraiser. Bringing up in area new business.  

 “Group (Walk your talk) raised money for P&P Subcommittee in the amount of $254, This was 
raised for a specific purpose of supplying racks for probation and parole offices. I am asking 
for a check in the amount of $250 to supply IPs for the current racks for the year of 2018. “  

IP racks 

- Joe C broken arrow- needs to be orientated 

-Melody Hominy and Pawnee – orientated  

-Stillwater -orientated. Taking rack 12/2/18 (will get a bank JAN.) 

-Tahlequah Cherokee County reach out-Ed B   

-Macintosh county/ Muskogee -Christian  

-Washington County Cody Bartlesville- needs to be orientated.  

-Call Kim R for Claremore- needs to be orientated 

- P&P to start and maintain a bank to only go fill and check numbers once a month.  

- Kelsey & Brittney to get together and get a 3-5 year plan for P&P Racks to maintain budget 
initiative over time.  

-$100 start up for each rack. 16 groups  

Sent Will G Western Area inmate letter checked last week on status of finding out info. Does 
not have any new info yet 

Kyle Beaver contact for the Hodgens Prison letter received. If no new information I will 
contact the prison and write the inmate a letter with P3 info.  

-Reach out to Rick Kornelle about above information. Bill johnson Alva prison. He is a good 
contact for all Prisons. 

[Tjamesdurbin@gmail.com- email P&P orientation] 

mailto:Tjamesdurbin@gmail.com-

